
 
 

 

 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY 
 

Overnight work will close Purcell Boulevard   
Travelers will be directed onto ramps at Purcell Boulevard  

 

Beginning Tuesday, 
on the evening of 
May 17th, travelers 
will encounter a full 
closure of Purcell 
Boulevard at the  
US 50 intersection 
while crews install 
new concrete 
girders for the new 
bridge structure. 
  
The closures will 
take place 
overnight, from 7 
p.m. to 7 a.m. on 
both Tuesday and 
Thursday nights. Motorists are advised to use alternate routes to access areas along Purcell 
Boulevard - both north and south of US 50. 
 
Slight delays are expected for motorist using this intersection. Please plan for additional travel 
time. 
 
Normal working hours are from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Monday through Friday. The construction 
schedule is subject to change based on weather or unforeseen circumstances.  
 
Text US50Purcell to 313131 to receive traffic alerts for this project. Message and data rates may 
apply. Reply STOP to opt out. Terms of Use. Privacy Policy. 
 
Phone: (719) 789-5099 
Email: US50Pueblo@PublicInfoTeam.com 
Project Webpage: https://www.codot.gov/projects/us50interchange 
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